
 

 

 

Superintendent Updates for Northeastern Clinton CSD (5-8-20) 

Student Belongings 

Elementary 

The district will be transporting personal belongings to elementary students at their homes on 

Wednesday, May 20 between 9:15-11:45 AM.  Please make every effort to be at home during 

the scheduled times to receive the items.  We will try to follow our morning bus routes. 

Middle/High School  

Students wishing to collect their personal belongings may call the Middle School at 298-8681 or 

the High School Office at 298-8638 to schedule an appointment.  Students unable to pick up items 

will have their belongings delivered to their homes on Wednesday, May 27 between the hours 

of 9:15-11:45 AM.  Please make every effort to be home during the scheduled times to receive 

the items. 

Special Days/Events 

Kindergarten Ceremony, Grade 8 “Moving Up”, and Senior Ceremony  

We are committed to recognizing the important milestones our young people reach during their 

educational careers.  In some capacity, we will continue to provide a recognition ceremony to 

celebrate the achievements of our students, however we must wait for further guidance from 

the Governor, local health department, Centers for Disease Control, and our regional CVES 

BOCES.  We are in the preliminary phases of planning and further guidance and details will be 

provided on Friday, May 29 by letter from our building level administrators.  We’re so proud of 

our students and understand the importance of celebrating such special events.  Because our top 

priority is the public health and safety of all involved, our recognition ceremonies WILL look 

different.  However, we will still find a way to honor our students and their achievements!  

 



Junior Prom and Camp Overlook 

The district is also committed to preserving some of our long-standing traditions.  We will be 

moving the scheduled 2019-2020 Junior Prom and the Camp Overlook Outdoor Education Project 

(Grade 6) to the 2020-2021 calendar year.  Further details will be provided in the future. 

UPK/Kindergarten Registration 

Information will be sent from our elementary offices to families on Monday, May 11 explaining 

our procedures for returning required information needed for registering students.  Specific 

details regarding screening are still not known at this time.  Screening will need to occur 

separately from registration at a later date. 

End of Year 

Monday, May 25 will be a day off from remote learning as it is Memorial Day.  The district 

continues to wait for guidance from the Governor regarding our scheduled vacation day on 

Friday, May 22 as well as our two snow days. We will provide further updates as we learn more. 

We Remain Cougar Strong!!!  

The district would like to extend many thanks to our families for your patience and understanding 

during this difficult time.  As previously stated, we are doing our very best with the information 

we receive daily, however there are still many unknowns that remain. We are very appreciative 

of the kind words, creative artwork, and other small tokens of support we’ve received.  The 

generosity and kindness in our community is unmatched.  The district will continue working 

diligently in representing the great people of our district. 


